IMPORTANT ISSUE FOR YOUR CONGRESS PERSON!

The State of Israel uses American aid money to detain and
prosecute approximately 700 Palestinian children every year.
This is no way to treat a child — and US citizens are complicit
in this practice.

Tell your Congress person this must stop.
They need to _support H.R.2407.

H.R. 2407 seeks to promote justice, equality and human rights
by ensuring that United States aid to the Government of Israel is
not used to support ill-treatment against Palestinian children by
Israeli forces.

Palestinian children (and adults) have lived for over 50 years
under Israeli military law; ill-treatment in the Israeli military deten-
tion system is “widespread, systematic, and institutionalized
throughout the process,” according to UNICEF.

Children often give confessions after verbal abuse, threats,
physical and psychological violence that in some cases amounts
to torture.

Every congressperson should cosponsor
H.R.2407 - TO PROTECT CHILDREN.

For more information, please visit:
nwttac.dci-palestine.org & iakn.us/children

IMPORTANT ISSUE FOR YOUR CONGRESS PERSON!

The State of Israel uses American aid money to detain and
prosecute approximately 700 Palestinian children every year.
This is no way to treat a child — and US citizens are complicit
in this practice.

Tell your Congress person this must stop.
They need to _support H.R.2407.

H.R. 2407 seeks to promote justice, equality and human rights
by ensuring that United States aid to the Government of Israel is
not used to support ill-treatment against Palestinian children by
Israeli forces.

Palestinian children (and adults) have lived for over 50 years
under Israeli military law; ill-treatment in the Israeli military deten-
tion system is “widespread, systematic, and institutionalized
throughout the process,” according to UNICEF.

Children often give confessions after verbal abuse, threats,
physical and psychological violence that in some cases amounts
to torture.

Every congressperson should cosponsor
H.R.2407 - TO PROTECT CHILDREN.

For more information, please visit:
iakn.us/children

nwttac.dci-palestine.org &




